
My Home Group Minutes for the Meeting Held on Wednesday 08 March 
2023 at The Square at 12 noon 
 
In Attendance 
7 Tenants in attendance  
Staff – Alan Morris and Kirsty Sweenie 
 
The group were welcomed to the meeting and each member was given 
a few minutes to discuss what is going on at home and in their life in 
general. A few issues within the group’s homes were raised and passed 
on to the appropriate team. 
 
It was during discussions that one of our members of MHG spoke about 
her work with Project Ability. We decided to look at Project Ability’s 
website to see some of the needle work. Another MHG spoke about his 
house move which he was happy with and found the process to be 
hassle free. 
 
Four MHG members all helped with interviewing candidates for recent 
housing posts, and all loved taking part. Their pictures were taken for 
the next edition of At Home tenant magazine.  
 
The group then got down to business to discuss two publications, 
Condensation and Mould, and Adult Disability Payment. The 
condensation and mould factsheet was easy to understand and each 
member understood the importance of letting escape from their home. 
The Adult Disability Payment was a bit more complex as no member of 
the group had moved over yet. Nevertheless they discussed how easy 
the document was to read and had a look at the pictures that 
accompanied the text. 
 
The meeting was wrapped up in plenty of time for the group to leave 
for 2pm. 


